SINDH PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
THANDI, SARAK, HYDERABAD
Dated: 23" January, 2025

PRESS RELEASE

NO.PSC/EXAM(S.S)/2025/773. 1t is for the information of the prospective
candidates who are appearing in the Interview / viva-voce being conducted
by SPSC (for miscellaneous posts) scheduled from 15.02.2025 to 23.02.2025
that they may apply in writing to the concerned Assistant Director
(Recruitment), SPSC to reschedule their said tests if they are bonafide
candidates of the CSS Competitive Examination, 2025. They are required to
submit written proof of their candidature for CSS Examination enabling SPSC
to initiate the required rescheduling of Interview / viva-voce.

The Sindh Public Service Commission always endeavor to provide fair and
equitable opportunities to all aspirants in the interest of justice.
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